-:ounseiin Services

B

March 25, 2025

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is to confirm that _has begun receiving counseling services at

ounseling Services. Their first appointment was on March 15, 2025. The reason for
services is intimate partner violence. Due to confidentiality, no further details regarding their
treatment will be disclosed.

If you require additional verification, please feel free to contact my office

Sincerely,

Licensed Professional Counselor Associate
Supervised by LPC-S




